
From: Democracy Voucher Program
To: Democracy Voucher Program
Cc: Barnett, Wayne; LeBeau, Rene; Grow, Polly
Subject: Special Campaign Update - URGENT
Date: Monday, April 14, 2025 3:28:32 PM
Importance: High

Greetings all,
 
As you may know, the Commission barred the paid collection of replacement vouchers after
encountering numerous problems in 2021. This year, the Commission voted to allow limited
collection of replacement violation by paid individuals, and instituted several requirements so
that it could better monitor collection of replacement vouchers in general. Chief among these
measures is requiring that the date, time, and location of collection be disclosed on the form.
This is important information, and we need you to record it. For example, recording that a
voucher was collected in "Ballard" between the dates of 4/10 and 4/14 is not sufficient.
Recording that it was collected at the 15th Ave NW Safeway the evening of April 12th would be
sufficient.
 

Please also review the April Campaign Update: Campaign and Candidate Resources -
DemocracyVoucher | seattle.gov. Inside you will find links to the toolkit and the Rule as passed
by the Commission.
 
Best,
Democracy Voucher Program Team
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